Brackbill, Robert

From: Sandra Usher [sush1@comcast.net]
Sent: Monday, April 08, 2013 4:01 PM

To: Brackbill, Robert

Subject: WPAHS

Dear Mr. Brackbill,
The WPAHS is an important part of W. PA healthcare.
There are many fine doctors and many other employees, as well as patients who would benefit
from approval of the Highmark affiliation.
This system is needed in Allegheny County. Please do all you can to expedite approval of the
agreement.
Thank you,
Sandra ‘Usher




